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Statement of Paxton Smith 

 

The Mississippi case has the potential to determine the future of 

reproductive rights in this country. The outcome could lead to millions of women 

being stripped of the basic right to decide how they live their lives. Thousands of 

women could be forced to have children against their will. It is a very dystopian 

reality to imagine… a world where half of the population’s lives could be dictated 

by the personal beliefs of a few. 

 

This is America, this is supposed to be home of the free, but we are on the 

cusp of that America being a thing of the past.  

 

 

Paxton Smith 
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